GAMING STUDY COMMISSION

December 21, 2009

The Honorable John H. Lynch, Governor State House Concord, NH 03301

Dear Governor Lynch:

On behalf of the members of the Gaming Study Commission, I am pleased to submit to you the Interim Progress Report required by Executive Order 2009-2.

This report provides detailed information relative to the Commission's work from September 1, 2009 through December 15, 2009. The report also identifies additional areas of study and an up-dated schedule of Commission meetings from January through May, 2010.

A final report as required by the Executive Order will be provided to you on or before June 1, 2010. If I or members of the Commission can answer any questions concerning the findings of the Interim Progress Report, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

(signed)

Andy Lietz, Chairman